
Learn more about the  

Thank Offering
of  Presbyterian Women at 

presbyterianwomen.org/thank.

List of Grant Recipients
 

National
SYNOD OF MID-AMERICA
Presbytery of  Giddings-Lovejoy
Light for the Darkness New Worshipping Community
Grounded Gardening
$10,000
light4thedarkness.com

SYNOD OF MID-ATLANTIC
New Castle Presbytery
Presbyterian Church of  the Covenant 
Summer Arts Camp
$15,000
covenantde.org/program/summer-arts-camp

SYNOD OF SOUTH ATLANTIC
Peace River Presbytery
lmmokalee Fair Housing Alliance, Inc.
First Neighborhood Building
$50,000
immokaleefairhousing.org

Presbytery of  St. Augustine
Gainesville Community Counseling Center, Inc. 
Building Resilience Through Mindfulness
$50,000
gainesvillecounselingcenter.com

SYNOD OF THE NORTHEAST
Albany Presbytery
Troy Area United Ministries 
Tech for Teens
$35,890
taum.org

SYNOD OF THE SUN
Presbytery of  South Louisiana
Okra Abbey New Worshipping Community
Solar Power for Resilience
$35,000
okraabbey.com 

International
ZAMBIA
Church of  Central Africa 
Presbyterian Synod of  Zambia 
Church of  Central Africa Presbyterian  
     Synod of  Zambia Health Department 
Phalaza Rural Health Center
$50,000
ccapsynodofzambia.org

Give through your PW group or online at presbyterianwomen.org/give. For 
additional information about the 2023 Thank Offering recipients, see the 
Summer issue of Horizons magazine, or go to presbyterianwomen.org/thank.
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2023 Thank Offering OF PRESBYTERIAN WOMEN 
The Thank Offering began in 1888 when Eliza Clokey of Springfield, Ohio, urged each woman to give one dollar over 
and above her usual contribution to the Women’s General Missionary Society of the United Presbyterian Church of North 
America. In the 135 years since Eliza first asked women to give a “thank offering to her Lord,” more than 1,600 different 
projects in the United States and around the world have benefitted from grants funded by faithful and generous givers.

     Respond to Eliza’s inspiring call to support mission initiatives and demonstrate thanksgiving for God’s blessings 
through giving to the Thank Offering of Presbyterian Women.


